
 

 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of 
the City of West Hollywood, at their regular meeting held on 
Thursday, December 4, 2014, has officially continued the item 
(notated below) to a date uncertain.   
 
All legal noticing required for this project will be re-noticed per all 
state and local municipal laws; which will also include noticing all 
public speakers at said public hearing. 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

8650 Melrose Avenue 
West Hollywood, California 

 
Applicant is requesting to construct a new 18,832 square-foot 
commercial development with retail, restaurant, and office uses, 
and amending the zoning map to include project site in the 
Avenues Bonus (-AB) Overlay Zone. 


